
ROAD RACE

PRESENTED  BY :

I RUN WITH LUTZ BECAUSE

#LutzieRoadRace@Lutzie43

Thanks for running with us to support the Lutzie 43 Foundation and our mission 
to end distracted and impaired driving!

We invite you to print out this page and write in why you ran with Lutz this 
weekend. If you have a personal memory, believe in our mission or just like to run, 
please take a picture with your completed sign and share on social media! Tag 
@Lutzie43 and use the hashtag #LutzieRoadRace for your picture to be shared on 
the foundation's social media! Thank you for your continued support! 


